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WHAT: Tree Trimming for trees extending to Municipal Property 
WHEN: Beginning September 1, 2025 – October 31, 2025 
WHERE: Streets and Back alleys 
The Town of Dundurn will be completing maintenance work to trim tree branches and shrubs 
extending to municipal owned property. This work will be carried out over the next few weeks, 
weather permitting and barring unforeseen circumstances. 
 
Project Details 

 
• Branches and shrubs may be trimmed back to the property line in areas where they are 

encroaching on municipal back lanes and right-of ways. 
• All branches will be trimmed back to the property line, up to a height of 14 feet, this will 

minimize potential damage to Town equipment and ensuring the safety of workers and the 
general public. 

o Multiple areas as required 
 
 

 
Will there be traffic and street/driveway access restrictions? 
Yes, traffic and driveway access restrictions will be in place. 
Traffic barriers will be put in place as required. 

 
 
 
The Town of Dundurn thanks you for your patience during maintenance of tree trimming, 
to further ensure the safety and health of our community. 
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